
Submitter: Chris Gilbert 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I strongly urge all members to vote against HB 2025. We Oregonians cannot handle 

any more increases in taxes, especially in a manner as rushed as this bill. ODOT 

funds have been mismanaged for years and adding more money into the coffers is 

not the answer.  


